
I respectfully request your support of SB574.  I have ridden motorcycles for 20 years and love it, but have always admired how 
California can do lane filtering but we can't.  I have several motorcycles and a couple are old Hondas that are air cooled and when 
you sit in traffic, they overheat.  It means I can't ride them to work at all when above 75 degrees and chance of traffic.  I would really 
appreciate the ability to slowly and respectfully move between cars stuck in traffic.  Thank you,  John


